
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Biology Showcase Evening December  5th 

 

I would like to invite you to attend our Phoenix Post 16 Centre ‘A’ 
Level Biology Showcase Evening. During this event you will be able 
to see Year 12 AS Biologists presenting their learning in a variety of 
interactive stalls, before watching Year 13 A2 Biologists give formal 
presentations.  

 

Our aim is to stretch our learners and to provide them with an 
opportunity to experience University style presentations in front of a 
large audience.  

 

The event will start at 5.30pm with a chance to see the Year 12 stalls 
and enjoy some canapés, and will conclude with the Year 13 
presentations. The showcase will finish at 7pm.  

 

I hope we see you there to celebrate the achievements of your child 
in their Post 16 studies. Please indicate your attendance below and 
ask your child return the slip to Miss Feather.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Feather. 

Head of Science Department.  

______________________________________________________ 

 

Name of child___________________________________. 

 

Number of people attending the evening: ________. 

 


